
 

Contact Letter Date:  18.10.2019 Year Group: 6 

Topic: St James Back to the Future 

Last week’s learning: 
Maths: We will be continuing to apply our understanding of addition and 
subtraction to a variety of problems. We will begin to look at the formal method 
for multiplication and division.  
 
English: We will be exploring our class text ‘Street Child’ and produce writing 
inspired by it, such as setting descriptions, balanced arguments and retelling 
stories.  Our SPAG focus will be for the children to use a variety of openers. 
 
Wider curriculum: We will continue to explore circuits and will incorporate the 
use of conductors and insulators. 
 
Next week’s learning: 

Maths: We will continue to revise the four operations. We will begin to look at 
multiples and factors.   
 
English: We will be researching and producing non-chronological reports on 
Queen Victoria and the Victorian period.  
 
Wider curriculum: We will continue to explore circuits and will begin creating our 
own burglar alarms for the classroom! 
 

 

 

 


